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The Division of Behavioral Health (DBH) has launched the Behavioral Health Medicaid Claims Transition FAQ’s 
webpage. Please be sure to monitor this page closely for the latest updates regarding the DBH Claims Transition and 
other important updates.  

 

To receive updates directly from the State of Alaska Department of Health, and the Division of Behavioral Health, be 
sure to sign up for updates and alerts at Alaska Department of Health (govdelivery.com) 

 

Questions? Please contact the Division of Behavioral Health at mpassunit@alaska.gov 
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